Fremont Township Minutes
September 8, 2011

The regular meeting for the Fremont Twp. Board of Trustees was held on September 8, 2011, at 7:00 p.m.
at the Fremont Twp. Hall. Board members present: H. Wymore, J. Meyer, A. Holbrook, J. Welke, and
I. Barrons. Guests: 9

MINUTES:
Without objection or correction the August 11, 2011 minutes were approved. Motion made by I. Barrons,
seconded by J. Welke — motion carried.

LARRY CLEVER (Burnham & Flower Insurance):
Explained the township’s insurance policy and coverage. He also mentioned some additional coverage
that the township may want to consider adding.

PUBLIC COMMENTS:
A Resident asked what the result was regarding the brush spraying. H. Wymore stated that he talked
to the Road Commission and the company is suppose to come back out and do some spot spraying.
Another Resident asked what was going to be done about the dip on Blackmore Road where it seems
the culvert is collapsing. H. Wymore stated that he is hoping the Road Commission will repair it.
Another Resident stated that they noticed there are a couple of basketball size potholes on Snover
Road and wondered who is responsible for taking care of it. H. Wymore stated that he thinks those holes
will be taken care of when Snover Road is re-surfaced.

CLERK REPORT: Clerk will not be in the office on September 14, 2011.

TREASURER REPORT: Treasurer balance was $71,119.16 as of August 31, 2011. Motion to accept
treasurer report made by A. Holbrook, seconded by J. Welke — motion carried.

\

SUPERVISOR REPORT:

Road Report — work on Snover Road began this week and should be done within two weeks. Also H.
Wymore would like to use $20,000 for patching on the roads. Motion made by J. Welke, seconded by 1.
Barrons to use $20,000 for road patching.

Cemetery Report — Sold $600 worth of lots this month. Also the dumpster and trash cans have been
placed at the Fremont Cemetery. Also he brought the problem with the brush on Lobdell Road near the
cemetery to the attention of the Road Commission.

NEW BUSINESS:
Insurance — A. Holbrook will get a quote for the additional Zoning coverage. Board doesn’t think that we
need the additional Terrorist coverage or Law Enforcement coverage.

BILLS:
Motion to pay the bills made by J. Meyer seconded by A. Holbrook — motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.

All meetings are held the second Thursday of every month at the Fremont Township Hall located at 4850
Mertz Road (M-24) at 7:00 p.m. All public is welcome to attend.

Amy Holbrook, Fremont Township Clerkf



